

April 27, 2016

Jeffrey Frankel
Old Towne Preservation Association
PO Box 828
Orange, CA 92856

Dear Jeff.

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of the California Preservation Foundation, we would like to thank you again for Old Towne Preservation Association's Conference Sponsorship of the **41st Annual California Preservation Conference**, **New Acts**, **New Assets: The Changing Face of Preservation** held in the Presidio San Francisco April 16 – 20, 2016.

The Conference was a huge success with over 500 participants from across the state. We would not have been able to present such a dynamic and multi-dimensional Conference this year without the support of Conference Sponsors like you.

This year, the Conference marked the 50th Anniversary of the *National Historic Presentation Act* which we celebrated with a special conference track that examined the past, present and future of California's historic preservation movement.

We are here to serve California and to help our members stay informed, educated, and connected.

Gathering historic preservation professionals and advocates from across California to discuss, share, teach and learn from one another is one of the ways that CPF makes a direct impact on historic preservation efforts, statewide.

Participants are empowered with the latest knowledge, developments and innovations in their respective fields while elevating the importance of preservation among key stakeholders, supporters and grass roots organizations alike.

Our members are from all walks of life and represent nearly every aspect of historic preservation from small town associations, to architects, engineers, builders, contractors, planners, city, state and federal officials, community leaders, designers, artisans, historians, writers and enthusiasts who are committed to protecting and maintaining the historical and cultural treasures of our great state.

We look forward to your continued and vital support of CPF and invite you to join us again for the **42nd Annual Preservation Conference** which will be held in **Pasadena**, **California from May 11-14**, **2017** – please mark your calendars.

Thank you for being a cornerstone in our work and ensuring that preservation remain an important and valued endeavor for Californians today and the generations to follow.

Very truly yours,

Cindy Heitzman Executive Director

California Preservation Foundation

Carol Karimi

Director of Development and Marketing
California Preservation Foundation

5 3RD STREET, SUITE 424 SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94103-3205

415.495.0349 PHONE 415.495.0265 FAX

CPF@CALIFORNIAPRESERVATION.ORG WWW.CALIFORNIAPRESERVATION.ORG

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Kelly Sutherlin McLeod, FAIA, Long Beach PRESIDENT

VICE-PRESIDENT, PROGRAMS
Diane Kane, PhD, La Jolla
VICE-PRESIDENT, DEVELOPMENT
Andrea Galvin, El Segundo
TREASURER
Kyle Normandin, Pasadena
SECRETARY
David Marshall, AIA, San Diego

Christine Lazzaretto, Pasadena G. Taylor Louden, AIA, Culver City Amy Minteer, Esq., Los Angeles Naomi Miroglio, FAIA, San Francisco Deborah Rosenthal, Esq., Costa Mesa Bill Schaeffer, Napa Kurt Schindler, AIA, Berkeley Zander Sivyer, S.E., San Francisco Christopher Wasney, AIA, Palo Alto Andrew Wolfram, AIA, San Francisco Sally Zarnowitz, AIA, Berkeley

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Cindy L. Heitzman